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Statement of Mark Borowski 

Within the last week I have not been sleeping well.   I have had constant 
headaches thinking about the release. 

I feel sick to my stomach and disturbed because I feel that anyone who 
raped, tortured and murdered should not be free to walk among people who every 
day follow the law and help their neighbors and friends in times of need and 
distress. 

Anyone who violates both the moral and criminal law and has no respect for 
human dignity or life has no right to a place outside of prison or on this earth.  My 
sister’s murderer has violated the laws of God and man. This killer’s release is a 
great and painful challenge. 

No one should have to endure the thought that the murderer of our dear 
Lorry Ann will soon be free. 

  

Mark Borowski 
Represented by Attorney at Law 

Gloria Allred 
September 29, 2017 
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